
Dear Parent’s & Carer’s 

We are delighted to bring to Mount Helena Primary your new school canteen, “The Canteen Club” 

The canteen will be delivering to your school on Tuesday’s and Thursday’s. 

The menu follows the healthy traffic light system for West Australian canteens with homemade 

meals, and healthy options as well as lots of hidden vegetables!  Our menu is created fresh each day 

and is designed to cater for many dietary requirements and age groups. 

Covid-19 has changed the canteen landscape considerably and as such we are only able to offer 

ordering and payment through the new QKR school APP.  Cut off time for ordering is midnight the 

night before delivery. (So please order Monday night before midnight for delivery Tuesday). 

Lunches will be delivered to the school from the High School.   

As we get going and implement all the new changes, we ask for your patience and support. We also 

value and welcome your feedback.  Email us at any time and we will reply as soon as we can. 

rubybaycatering@gmail.com 

We so look forward to working with you and the school over the coming months. 

 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Anderson & Dave Anderson 

Canteen Managers 

The Canteen Club (Ruby Bay Catering) 
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